
Santa Maria
W A T E R  D I S T R I C T

NOTICE TO PROCEED 
NTP-2022-03-014

March 14, 2022

Ms. Annaliza Dalafu 
After Sales Manager 
MATRIX MOTOR CORPORATION 
198 EDSA cor. Tandang Sora St.
Caloocan City

Dear Ms. Dalafu:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to MATRIX MOTOR 
CORPORATION, that the work may commence on the project, "Repairs and Maintenance of all Suzuki APV 
Pick-Up & Suzuk Super Carry Service Vehicles (AAN 4555, AAN 4506. SLG 523. SKR 881, GO T810, GO R703.
GO T811 and GO T748 effective on April 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022.

Thus, you shall be responsible in performing the services under the terms and conditions of the Contract
Agreement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space provided 
below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Santa Maria Water District.

Very truly yours,

_________ Sgd._____________
ENGR. CARLOS N. SANTOS, JR.
General Manager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: _______________________
Name of the Representative of the Bidder- nfh -APlJ
Authorized Signature:
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